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Dear parents/Carers, 

 

Over the next half term, we will be studying the Saxons and the Vikings. We want to make this 

topic as engaging and exciting for the children as possible and so we would like to start the topic 

off with a trip to the Jorvik Viking Centre in York. Here they will get to experience first-hand 

what life was like for the Saxons and the Vikings and be guided around a real Viking village and 

see how they truly lived. They will also get to be part of a workshop that teaches the children 

about Viking battle tactics! 

 

As we will be away for the full day, the children will need a packed lunch (unless they receive free 

school meals, in which case school will provide a grab bag).  They will also need to be in school 

uniform. The coach will leave just after 8.30am so we ask that the children be in early that 

day so that we can get them registered, toileted and on board the coach promptly. We ask 

that they arrive at school at 8am. We will aim to be home for 4pm so collection of the 

children will be slightly later than normal on that day. 

 

The cost of this trip is £13 per child. School has already contributed to the price of the trip so 

that we can keep the price as low as possible for parents. You can pay this amount in the usual way 

through Parentpay. We would like to thank you in advance. Please come and talk to us if you have 

any concerns over payment as soon as possible.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 4 Team.  

 

 

Name of child_______________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the school trip.   

 

I do not give Permission for my child to attend the trip 
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